
 

 

April 23, 2020 

Anil Shah, Chair 

Canada India Foundation 

2939 Portland Drive, Suite 300 

Oakville, Ontario L6H 5S4 

Dear Mr. Shah and the team at the Canada India Foundation: 

On behalf of Oakville Trafalgar Memorial Hospital and Oakville Hospital Foundation, I extend 

my thanks and gratitude to you and your team for your tremendous support to the OTMH 

COVID-19 Response Fund during this difficult time. 

We are so grateful for your donation of KN95 masks, shields, and gloves to support the frontline 

workers at OTMH. In addition, we are also grateful too for your generous donation of 300 meals 

from Tamarind Restaurant. Thank you for supporting our frontline healthcare teams with the 

essential resources they need as they provide safe, world-class care to those who need it most.  

Your leadership in our Oakville community is sincerely appreciated. 

With gratitude, 

 

Suzanne Hallsworth, CFRE 

Chief Development Officer 

 


